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COVID-19 UPDATE 
April 6, 2023 

 
Dear Residents of The Mather,  
 
Spring is here, bringing longer days, rainier weather, and the first daffodils! Although the 
end of cold and flu season is in sight, and our county’s risk level of COVID-19 has been 
deemed low, there are still some illnesses circulating in our area. Therefore, we ask that you 
continue to take steps to protect your health and the health of those around you.  
 
The following three steps are effective against COVID-19, colds, and flu! 

1. Wear a face mask when you’re in a group setting. 
2. Practice good hand sanitation. 
3. Stay home when you feel ill.  

 
UPDATE ON COVID-19 IN OUR COMMUNITY: 
This update encompasses the period from March 22 to April 4. During those weeks, we 
have not learned of any COVID-19 cases among residents, employees, or independent 
contractors.  
 
Take care and stay well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deann Daniel 
Executive Director 
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